
   

 

 

Meeting Date:     10/18/2016   Staff Contact:       Doug Spears 
              Fire Chief  
Agenda Item:       4c       E-mail:       dspears@saginawtx.org  
       (CC-1016-03) 
       Phone:        817-232-4640 
 
 
SUBJECT:   Action regarding Resolution No. 2016-15, Acceptance of Department of Homeland 
Security Urban Areas Security Initiative (UASI) Equipment Grant for Saginaw-Northwest Emergency 
Response Organization (NERO) USAR Enhancements   
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION: 
The Fire Department as part of the Northwest Emergency Response Organization (NERO) has been 
awarded a Department of Homeland Security Urban Areas Security Initiative (UASI) equipment grant 
in the amount of $10,000.  This grant does not require any matching funds.  More information regarding 
the grant program and a list of equipment is included in the attached memo.  The adoption of the 
resolution accepting the grant is required before the equipment can be acquired.   
 
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
The financial impact will be the receipt of the grant in the amount of $10,000.  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends approval of Resolution No. 2016-15, acceptance of Department of Homeland 
Security Urban Areas Security Initiative (UASI) Equipment Grant for Saginaw-Northwest Emergency 
Response Organization (NERO) USAR Enhancements. 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
Memo from Doug Spears 
Proposed Resolution 
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